August 11, 2017

Mr. Craig Mozrall, PE
New York State Department of Transportation Region 5
[bookmark: _GoBack]100 Seneca Street
Buffalo, NY 14203

RE: COMMENTS ON ROUTE 198 PROJECT

Dear Mr. Mozrall,

It is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity for us to reconnect our beautiful Olmsted park. Our community deserves a park-appropriate roadway that provides safe access for park users, bolsters the economy through tourism and cultural connection, and provides the opportunity to restore the park to Olmsted’s original intent.

(Please insert your personal comments here. If you do not have any comments, please delete this paragraph.)

I sincerely ask that you reconsider the Buffalo Olmsted Parks Conservancy’s vision for the Scajaquada Boulevard and to prioritize the park user’s experience. 

Thank you for your time.

Yours Truly,
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